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Mr. David Milliron, City Manager
City of Hogansville
400 E. Main Street

Hogansville, Georgia 30230
david.milliron@citvofhogansville.org

RE: Meriwether Wastewater Agreements

Dear David:

As per my earlier email, the Meriwether County Water and Sewerage Authority has
requested that we modify both the agreement regarding construction of the plant as well as the
agreement for treatment to reflect the new construction schedule. In essence, the amendments
modify the substantial completion date to March 1, 2018, and update the agreements to provide
that the 30-year term of each will be begin upon substantial completion of the Project, as opposed
to seven years ago when the Project was first anticipated.

As we discussed. Authority attorney Bob Trammell suggested these modifications, which
are entirely logical. Under the circiunstances, if feasible, I would suggest that we take up the
amendments at the earliest opportunity, since the suggested changes are minor and also to our
benefit.

I look forward to hearing from you after you have had a chance to review the drafts.

With best regards, I am

Very truly yours,

LEWISXTAYLOR & TODD, P.C.

Jeffrey M

JT/bcs

Enclosures

cc: William Stankiewicz (Via email)
Lisa Kelly (Via email)
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